
Community Connections 

 

At Linton Village College, we pride ourselves on being part of our local community. Our 
annual sponsored walk took place in October and is always a highlight in the LVC 
calendar. The event is run by the Friends of LVC, an incredible group of volunteer parents 
and carers and involves the whole school dressing up and embarking upon a 7-mile walk 
around Linton and the surrounding villages. All funds raised contribute directly towards 
enriching student lives at LVC such as the Year 7 and Year 8 school discos, the Year 11 
Leavers’ Prom, new furniture in our common rooms and brand-new sound and lighting 
equipment for performances and for students to utilise for GCSE exams.  

November saw the ‘Platform 24’ Art Exhibition taking place at the Michaelhouse Café in 
central Cambridge. The exhibition involves all of the secondary schools and sixth forms 
within Anglian Learning Trust and gives students an opportunity to exhibit their work in a 
local exhibition space that is open to the public.  

The Primary Singing Festival was also held this month, involving Year 2 students from 
some of our catchment primary schools, who came together at LVC to celebrate their 
love of singing. Each school performed their own song on the theme of ‘Autumn’ and then 
sang as a group alongside the Linton Heights Junior School Choir and the LVC Lower 
School vocal group. 


